
McDonald County Commission Minutes

JUNE 14, 2010

The McDonald County Commission met with Presiding Commissioner, Larry Jones, 
Eastern Commissioner, Sam Gaskill & Western Commissioner, Ronald G. Walker 
present.

GENERAL BUSINESS

Commission conducted General Business of the County.

County Planner/Floodplain Administrator, Bob Corcoran, met with the 
Commission to discuss the up-coming South County Business meeting at the 
Jane Cafe'. The meeting will be for business owners & operators in the southwest 
corner of the county, and will be held on June 25th at 7:30 a.m.

John Hobbs, Extension Officer & Darrell Compton, Ag Specialist, met with the 
Commission to further discuss the possibility of the Agriculture Specialist opening 
an office in McDonald County. Commission had previously agreed to supply office 
space & utilities if the state would allow an officer to be based here in McDonald 
County. The local board has approved & is waiting on state approval. 

Ray Ratliff met with the Commission to begin the work on re-routing Duncan 
Lane. Mr. Ratliff has agreed to deed the property needed over to the county and 
will receive the property that the existing road is on.

Reagan Hollow Road bridge was completed at the cost of $10,812.

Bids were opened for the electric work that is needed at the courthouse. Bids 
were as follows: Gilliam Electric; $28,000 & NEC, Inc $13,700.
After much discussion, the Commission rejected all bids & decided to rewrite the 
specifications for the job.

Commission adjourned to tour several area roads.

ADJOURN

Ordered that the Commission adjourn until 06-16-10.

COMMISSIONER'S SIGNATURES

______________________________________________________
Larry Jones
______________________________________________________
Sam Gaskill
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Ronald G. Walker
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